From:

Sent: 27 January 2021 11:22

To: Planning

Subject: 727 Kentish Town Road - Application No: 2020/4979/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sirs

We are Archie Sherman Trust Nominees Ltd the owners of 274 Kentish Town Road and we want to file an objection to the proposed major work adding another floor to the 272 Kentish Town Road.

Our building is a shop on the ground floor and 2 upper floors of offices. We are very concerned about the complicated work which will be undertaken and will instruct our own party wall surveyors. This building is not very strong and we are concerned that it could be damaged by the work that they wish to carry out.

When our surveyor has examined the plans we will ask them to contact the planning officer handling this application if you will kindly let us know his email.

Michael Gee

Archie Sherman Administration Ltd 274A Kentish Town Road London NW5 2AA